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PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CAJP/INF. 372/14


6 January 2014

COMMITTEE ON HEMISPHERIC SECURITY
Original: Spanish
Informal Working Group to Consider the
Content of Paragraph 11 of Resolution
AG/RES. 2809 (XLIII-O/13)
NOTICE


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Informal Working to Consider the Content of Paragraph 11 of Resolution AG/RES.  2809 (XLIII-O/13), wishes to inform them that the Working Group meeting scheduled for Wednesday, January 8, 2014 has been postponed, to allow delegations wishing to send in their comments or proposals on the issue of the relationship between the OAS and the hemispheric defense meetings more time. The Working Group's next meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 14, 2014, at 2:30 p.m. in the Dr. José Gustavo Guerrero Room.
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